
From:
To: Abortion Bill
Subject: Opposing proposed abortion bill
Date: Wednesday, 28 September 2016 1:47:59 PM

Hi Health Committee,
I am writing to state my opposition to the proposed abortion bills, both to allow abortions of full term
 pregnancies and for women to organise their own abortion from home. This legislation is reckless and puts the
 wellbeing of women at risk.
As a registered midwife in Queensland I understand the price of grief paid by women even when they choose to
 terminate a pregnancy under current laws, this along with the risk of complications terminating an advanced
 pregnancy alone should prevent its legality.

Sincerely,
Amy Plowman
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